
From: Lynne Newman  
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2016 7:53 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Subject: Re: Request for Demolition of Heritage Resource property at 1656 Hyde Park Road, London, ON 
  
Advisory Committee on Heritage (LACH) 
Attention: Committee Secretary 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing in regards to the Request for Demolition of the building on the property at 1656 Hyde Park 
Road, London, OH. This property, which is on the Inventory of Heritage Resources.  
 
It is my understanding that those of us who cannot attend the meeting before the Planning and 
Environment committee, can write in to express opinions. I respectfully speak out, requesting that this 
building be preserved as part of your city’s Heritage, and that this structure, be restored to its former 
beauty for the enjoyment of many future generations.  
 
Thank you for considering my request.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Lynne M. Newman 
 


